
                                 

        Full Council – 10 July 2017

  Motion selected by the Labour Group

           
GOVERNMENT FUNDING FOR FIRE SAFETY

That this council seeks urgent clarification from the Secretary of State for Communities and 
Local Government as to the availability of funding for any and all post-Grenfell fire safety 
related works, including the possible renegotiation of contracts with external partners on 
development projects in progress or already underway.

This Council reminds the Rt Hon Sajid Javid MP that, as we work through an eighth year of 
unrelenting public sector austerity, local authority budgets are under enormous pressure 
and, to ensure that finance is not a barrier, request immediate confirmation that the full cost 
of all necessary repairs and enhancements will be underwritten by government.

Councillor Rita Conneely
Kilburn Ward


